
 

 

April 17, 2022 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Warm greetings.  Our 2022 AGM and conference “So, what does it mean to be human now?” is happening 
June 24th-26 in Durham, Ontario. Building on our success in 2021, we are pleased to again offer the AGM as 
a hybrid in person and online event. We greatly appreciated your feedback and created more space for 
members to meet and share their thoughts and experiences in online and in person conversation. Our an-
nual conference and AGM is where we meet and experience the fruits of anthroposophy in each other. We 
hope our weekend together will bring renewed enthusiasm and strength to continue our individual work 
that is part of enriching Anthroposophy in Canada.   
 
Members who cannot attend in person or virtually can still weigh in on society matters via the attached 
proxy form titled “Share your voice.” Only members in good standing (those who have contributed mem-
bership fees or made financial arrangements with the administrator by June 26th) can take part in deci-
sions. 
 
We are proposing the names of 6 Council members to serve for the coming year, June 2022 to June 
2023. Current councillors are Catarina Burisch, John Glanzer, Kaitlin Brown, Micah Edelstein, Noemi 
Glen and Susan Koppersmith.  For the offices of the Society we are proposing Micah Edelstein as 
President, John Glanzer as Treasurer and Noemi Glen as Secretary.  Please refer to our bylaws to see 
how Councillors are nominated. 
 
The AGM Draft Minutes from 2021, financial statements and proposed budgets are posted on the 
members’ website, www.anthroposophy.ca, under Membership, Members’ Area, under “Docu-
ments and Archives.” You can log in using the password ASC.  
 
We look forward to sending you more information about our 2022 AGM and hope to see many of 
you in person and online.  
 
Warmly, 
 
Micah Edelstein  
On behalf of Council 
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